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/
· Oral report of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights (IACHR) on its visit to Haiti

The Permanent Council heard the oral report presented by Dr. Santiago Cantón, Executive Secretary of the IACHR and by the attorney and specialist for Haiti, Brian Tiitemore, on the visit to Haiti from August 31 to September 3, 2004.  The following delegations then took the floor: Brazil, Canada, Costa Rica, Chile, Dominican Republic, Haiti, Jamaica, Saint Vincent and the Grenadines, and the United States.  Following those interventions, the Council agreed to thank the IACHR for the information provided.

· Financing live transmission of Permanent Council meetings

The Assistant Secretary General, Ambassador Luigi R. Einaudi, informed the Council about consultations carried out with respect to financing the aforementioned services and said funding was guaranteed through the end of September.  The Council then agreed to consult the new administration and decided to place the subject on the agenda of an upcoming meeting so that the Secretary General could convey what he considered to be the best options as of October for addressing the concerns expressed by the delegations at the last meeting.

· Financing meetings of the Permanent Council and its committees (CP/doc.3937/04)

The Director of the Secretariat of the General Assembly, the Meeting of Consultation, and the Permanent Council, Ms. Sandra Honoré, reported to the Council on the availability of funds to finance its meetings and those of its Committees, and proposed a number of ways of overcoming the shortfall.  The Council agreed to authorize US$186,000 to cover the hiring of conference services for scheduled meetings of the Permanent Council, its committees, and working groups through to the end of the current month of September, without prejudice to the decision to be taken by the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CAAP) on where those funds would come from.

It was also agreed to ask the CAAP to consider, with all due urgency, the budgetary and financial situation of conference services between October and December 2004 and to present to the Permanent Council, at its meeting of September 24, such recommendations as it deems pertinent.

· Referral of document:
The Council agreed to refer to the Committee on Hemispheric Security the Report of the General Secretariat on the Seminar entitled “Identification, Collection, Stockpile Management, and Destruction of Small Arms and Light Weapons,” held in Managua, Nicaragua, May 12 and 13, 2004 (CP/doc.3935/04).
· Adoption of minutes
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The Permanent Council adopted minutes 1387/03 of the regular meeting held on October 22, 2003.

· Condolences
· The Permanent Council offered the Permanent Observer of the Russian Federation, Ambassador Yuri V. Ushakov, its condolences for the tragic events at the school in Beslan, which ended in the deaths of more than 300 people.  The Council also observed a minute of silence in memory of the victims.

· Through Ambassador Leonor Sánchez Baret, Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic, the Permanent Council conveyed its condolences to the people and Government of the Dominican Republic for the death on September 1, of the former Vice President of the Republic, Dr. Segundo González Tamayo.
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�.	Statements and comments by delegations may be found in the minutes of the meeting, CP/ACTA 1438/04.
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